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Empire Commercial and Davidson Arch. partner for two KFC
restaurants
September 03, 2019 - Upstate New York

Horseheads, NY Empire Commercial Construction is nearing completion for construction on two
Kentucky Fried Chicken locations. Empire is teaming with Kansas-based Davidson Architecture &
Engineering for design and construction of the two 2,100 s/f stand-alone restaurants.

The first location, located at 2138 Grand Central Ave., is slated to be completed later this month.
The restaurant is on a 1.5-acre lot and is able to seat more than 30 guests. Special features to this
location include self-order kiosks, interior and exterior drive-thru digital menu boards and designated
delivery driver parking.

The second location, 4940 Southwestern Blvd. in Hamburg, is also slated for completion later this
month. The restaurant on .59 acres is able to seat more than 30 guests. Some special features to
this location include self-order kiosks, interior and exterior drive-thru digital menu boards and
designated delivery driver parking.

“Empire is excited to further our relationship with KFC and the development team,” said Empire
president, Jayne Penepent. “We are pleased to support KFC’s expansion and addition of new
restaurants in our state, bringing with them many years of quality, affordable food and excellent
service.”

Empire Commercial Construction, a division of Taylor, The Builders, specializes in quick turn-around
new construction, renovations and maintenance for commercial, medical, and retail space across
New York State.

Their project professionals have completed scores of renovations, build-outs and pad locations for
premier national restaurants and retailers. They will make sure it's built right, on time, the first time.
Simply put...Retail Built Right.
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